10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 15 August 1979

Nuclear Power Policy

The Prime Minister has seen your minute
to me dated 13 éggust

She has commented that she does not like
this proposed '"solution'". In her view, part
of the trouble lies in the CEGB and it cannot
be eliminated by an amalgamation with the
CEGB. Since private industry cannot flourish
if its future is in the hands of one buyer,
because neither jobs nor investment are secure,
the Prime Minister thinks that a much more
radical '"solution'" is needed.

I am copving this letter to Martin Vile
(Cabinet Office).

N. J. SANDERS

Sir Kenneth Berrill, G.C.B.
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